
T0:  Members of the Redistricting Committee 

 

From:  Mike and Connie Manley 

 

We support “Map C”, which preserves the University as a community of interest and ensures its 

effective representation.  

 

The University of Oregon is an important community of interest that should be preserved in redistricting 

to ensure effective representation.  

The proposed “Map A” divides the University into three different House Districts and three different 

Senate Districts – exactly what the redistricting law seeks to prevent.  

 

Sincerely, 

Carolyn Ann and Peter Michael Manley 

1737 Orchard Street. Eunene, OR 97403l 

 


